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FMC WELCOMES NEW VASCULAR SURGEON 

 
LANCASTER, Ohio (August 11, 2014) – Fairfield Medical Center is proud to welcome  

Omar Al-Nouri, D.O. to the medical staff. Dr. Al-Nouri is a vascular surgeon who joins Krishna 

Mannava, M.D. and Jennifer Shull, C.N.P. at Fairfield Healthcare Professionals Vascular 

Surgery.  

 

Dr. Al-Nouri completed his Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine degree at the Nova Southeastern 

University. He completed a general surgery internship and residency, and a vascular surgery 

fellowship, at Loyola University in Maywood, IL.   

 

Dr. Al-Nouri has been the recipient of many prestigious awards throughout his career in 

medicine and has had the opportunity to contribute to numerous abstracts and publications. He 

is a member of the Society of Vascular Surgeons, the American College of Surgeons and the 

Syrian American Medical Association.  

 

Dr. Al-Nouri is welcoming new patients. His office is located in the Fairmore Building at 618 

Pleasantville Road, Suite 302, in Lancaster. For more information or to schedule an 

appointment, please call Fairfield Healthcare Professionals Vascular Surgery at 740-687-6910. 
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